
 
 
 

CURRENTLY PENDING TRUMP JUDICIAL NOMINEES AND BROWN V. BOARD OF EDUCATION 

On May 13, 2019, The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights sent a letter to 

the Senate expressing opposition to the confirmation of all judicial nominees who decline 

to state unequivocally that the landmark and unanimous Supreme Court decision in 

Brown v. Board of Education was correctly decided. 

 

Below is the list of currently pending judicial nominees who failed to state that Brown 

was correctly decided, as of January 29, 2019. This list has been updated to add nominees 

who were previously asked and remove nominees who have clarified their testimony or 

are no longer pending before the Senate. 

 

Currently Pending Trump Judicial Nominees Who Declined to State that 

Unanimous Brown v. Board of Education Ruling Was Correctly Decided: 

 

Diane Gujarati (Eastern District of New York)  
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